January 20, 2020

Dear Supervisor Crandall,

This letter is to request that you please keep me on the ERTH (East Region Town Hall)
Committee for another term.

The communication with citizens in the district is invaluable to me.

With this still being a new formed committee going into its second term not only can | provide
consistency but also bring my almost decade of public service skills to the table to help facilitate
between the citizens, County of Lake and yourself.

It would be my honor to be appointed again by you and the rest of the Board of Supervisors.

Thank you for all you do and for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
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Denise Loustalot



